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News

Zelle Hofmann's San Francisco Office Welcomes
Visiting Chinese Government Delegation 

January 15, 2011

On January 11, 2011, Zelle Hofmann's San Francisco office, in conjunction
with Upwardly Global, welcomed a delegation from China, consisting of 22
executive government officials from the Central Government and different
provinces who are involved in making government information available online,
and in working with foreign experts.  Upwardly Global is an award-winning
nonprofit organization bringing highly qualified immigrants and highly
progressive employers together. In 2010, Zelle Hofmann and Upwardly Global
formed a joint initiative to improve immigrant inclusion in the workplace while
further nurturing a culture of diversity at the firm. For more information on the
firm's relationship with Upwardly Global, please click here. For more than 16
years, Zelle Hofmann has represented U.S. entities in China and Chinese
companies in the United States on trade and competition issues.


